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Appeal of Bryan Horton on behalf of Renewal by Andersen to an Egress Window Non-Compliance
Determination at 1761 LINCOLN AVENUE.

We are appealing 2 double hung replacement windows that will not comply with egress policy.  The current
dimensions allow 24" in openable width and 20 3/4" in openable height.  Overall glazed area is eesceeded by
4.5 sq. ft.  Please approve.

November 2, 2010
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